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VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY

RIDERS ALERT 27 — 12 REVISED

AMERICAN EXPRESS &
DISCOVER CARDS

NO LONGER ACCEPTED
Effective January 1, 2013

Beginning January 1%, 2013, Victor Valley
Transit Authority will no longer accept
American Express or Discover cards for any
purchases. VVTA does accept VISA or
MasterCard.

If you have any questions you can call our
Customer Service Dept. at (760) 948-4021.
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